
Safety and Technology Center 281-245-3102
2790 W. Hwy 6 Fax:   281-245-331-2206
Alvin, TX  77511 jwilds@alvinisd.net

  
ALVIN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

To: Carol Nelson, Superintendent

From: John Wilds, Executive Director-Technology Services

Date: 12/17/2020

Re: Request for Approval for an Expenditure over $75,000

Pursuant of CH (Local), provision whereby any single item over $75,000 must have Board approval, regardless of 
whether the goods or services are competitively bid.  Currently we have a vendor, Tyler Technologies, which will 
have a total expenditure over $75,000.   

Munis, the financial management system utilized by Alvin ISD, is from Tyler Technologies.  We are within the 7 
year contracted service period, (agreed upon in 2015) with a yearly cost of approximately 158,000.00 for Munis 
support and application software maintenance.  

The following funds will be utilized to facilitate the purchase of new items:

Account Amount
199-53-6299-0220-999-99-0-515-0 158,000.00

Total $158,000.00

  

John Wilds
Executive Director

Technology Services


